Dear Parents and Guardians:
As a further update to the memo of earlier today regarding the school attendance zone review, the
Newfoundland and Labrador English School District has advised that public information session

date and feedback closure date have changed.

The public information session will now take place on Monday, October 2, 2017 in the gymnasium
of Mary Queen of Peace Elementary at 6:30 p.m.

The online feedback form will be open for submissions until October 23, 2017.

Sincerely,



